
Save the DatesSave the Dates  

Our Diocesan Youth will be going to help with relief efforts in the 

region impacted by SuperStorm Sandy.  We can use your prayers 

and help.  If you have the time and gifts to share with our youth 

as they serve those in need, please contact: Fr. Patrick Collins  

pcollins@diocesecpa.org  or (717) 236-5959 

June 21st—June 24th 

Mission Trip 


